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10th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Re: Harvest Festival collection for Ealing Food Bank- 17th October  
 
There will be a Harvest assembly for the children on Monday 17th October.  We are delighted to be able to 
welcome members of Ealing Foodbank to deliver this assembly to the children. 
 
Traditionally at Harvest time in the Autumn, huge feasts were shared among family and friends but in more 
recent years the festival has become about sharing with those less fortunate than ourselves or raising money 
for charity. Therefore, we would welcome donations to take to our local Ealing Food bank.  
 
Please send in any donations with your child on Monday. On the back you will find the Food bank’s ‘shopping 
list’ – please do stick to that where possible but definitely please do not send in perishable items such as fresh 
fruit and vegetables.  
 
I thank you in advance for any food you may be able to donate on this occasion.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Karen Kondo 
Head teacher 
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